
 

ASHLAND	PLANNING	BOARD		
NOTICE	OF	PUBLIC	HEARING	

Notice	is	hereby	given	in	accordance	with	RSA	676:4	and	675:7		
that	there	will	be	a	Public	Hearing	on		
Wednesday,	August	3,	2016	7:00	pm		

at	the	Ashland	Elementary	School	Library		
on	an	application	for	a	Site	Plan	for	property	owned	by	NHNY	Marina		

Development	LLC	DBA	Riveredge	Marina	located	at	283	River	Street,	Ashland,	NH,		
Tax	map	&	lot	013-005-008	(&	012-005-004)	in	the	Rural	Residential	Zone,		
which	plan,	“Proposed	Dry	Stack	Building	River	Street”	dated	July	13,	2016,		

will	be	placed	on	the	regular	Planning	Board	meeting	agenda. 

Upon	a	finding	by	the	Board	that	the	application	meets	submission	requirements		
of	the	Site	Plan	Review	Regulations,	the	Board	will	vote	to	accept	the	application		

as	complete,	and	a	Public	Hearing	on	the	merits	of	the	proposal	will	follow	immediately.	

Should	a	decision	not	be	reached	at	the	public	hearing,	this	application	will	stay	on		
the	Planning	Board	agenda	until	such	time	as	it	is	either	approved	or	disapproved.	

	

Notice	posted	on	July	21,	2016	at	the	Post	Office	and	Town	Hall;	at	ashlandnh.org	

	

	


